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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 11:53 AM

To: 'mgu926@aol.com'

Cc: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1106 Breen St - assessment

Hello Mark and Deborah, 
 
Your C of O assessment appeal was heard on December 16 and Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, 
recommended that the City Council approve the whole assessment of $325.  If you wish to apply for a deferred 
payment of special assessment due to your disability, you may apply by calling 651-266-8858.  Please note that 
this is not a forgiveness of payment.  It is a deferred payment plan in which interest continues to accrue.  You 
may apply for this plan only after the City Council approves the assessments.   
 
If you wish to contest at the City Council Public Hearing, you may attend on Wednesday, February 4, 2015 at 
5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


